
Scoil Mhuire Leixlip 

Board of Management Meeting Agreed Report 

24th October 2017 

 The Treasurer of the Board of Management presented a comprehensive 

Treasurer’s Report. The School Accountant is auditing the accounts for 

2016-2017 at present.  

 

 Last year the Board discussed the need to raise the banisters on both 

landings in line with Health & Safety standards. This work will be carried 

out over the mid-term break.  

 

 The Board completed the Checklist for Annual Review of the Child 

Protection Policy.  

 

 The Board completed the Checklist for Annual Review of the Anti-

Bullying Policy.  

 

 The school’s attendance policy was recently reviewed and a new 

Statement of Strategy for School Attendance was approved by the BOM. 

Our targets are   

 to improve children’s attitude to attendance 

 to improve punctuality  

 to raise our yearly attendance level to the 95th percentile.  

 

 The Board addressed the need for a defibrillator on the campus of the 

Green Lane Schools. We are in the process of exploring the practicalities 

and researching the most suitable piece of equipment to meet our needs.  

 

 The next Board of Management meeting will be held on the 5th of 

December.  


